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WINNEBAGO COUNTY VETERAN TRANSPORTATION 

Free transportation to VA appointments! 

 
Oshkosh WI, January 23rd, 2025 – The Disabled American Veterans, Chapter 17 transportation 

program, Winnebago County, in partnership with the US Department of Veteran Affairs, are 

now offering daily trips to the John H. Bradley VA Outpatient Clinic in Appleton, as well as to 

the Milo C. Huempfner VA Health Care Center in Green Bay.  

 

DAV Chapter 17 recently received a second van in order to transport Veterans to both 

Northeast Wisconsin VA locations daily. DAV will pick up Veterans at their residence if they 

reside in Winnebago County and transport them to the VA free of charge and return them to 

their residence after their appointment(s). Veterans who reside outside of Winnebago County 

can utilize DAV services, but they must find travel to one of the pre-determined pick-up 

locations within Winnebago County. These locations include DOT Park & Ride 70-03 at the 

intersection of I-41 and Hwy 26, Cenex in Pickett, downtown Kwik Trip in Omro, and the Kwik 

trip in Winneconne. Please note the DAV network does not offer transportation to Community 

Care appointments or any other non-VA appointments at private healthcare facilities. 

 

All Veterans with appointments at the VA facilities in Appleton and Green Bay are eligible for 

DAV transportation as long as they can get on and off the van on their own. Veterans must call 

at least 24 hours prior to their appointment to book their ride. Veterans can schedule DAV by 

calling 920-303-2265, ext. 18, and leave their name, details of their appointment, and contact 

information. Veterans who live within 20 miles of the John H. Bradley VA CBOC should utilize 

the Appleton DAV services for transportation. Appleton DAV can be contacted at 920-831-

7905. DAV is also looking for volunteers to assist in the Winnebago DAV office. Interested 

applicants should contact Kyle Newkirk at 920-431-2639.  
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